
 

 

 

ENE Holiday Gathering Sunday Dec 11 

 

To my Sister 99s, 
 
Given the recent tragedy that befell Candie Oldham, we paused to 
consider cancelling or postponing our holiday party coming up Sunday. 
I personally did not feel in the mood to be festive, and my first 
inclination was to cancel. But there is something wonderful and amazing 
about this sisterhood we belong to. We need this time to come together, 
to celebrate our amazing family. So so many have volunteered to do 
anything they can to help. While we were coordinating care, a group of 
us 99s were deliberating a plan, saying what about this, have you 
thought about that…an observer to our process was literally in tears, 
amazed how much we cared and how many of us there were lined up to 
help. 
 
Please join us this Sunday in celebration of our sisterhood. Our 
gathering will be scaled back, no prize for the most festive, no Elfster 
Zoom. If you have an Elster gift, bring it and find out who your secret elf 
was, but we are not doing a group Elfster event. If you can’t make it to 
the gathering, your Elf will send you your gift in the mail. We will still be 
having a Yankee Swap. Bring a wrapped gift to participate (and please 



don’t make me the only one to bring gift)! 
 
I will be bringing the Auction items I have to deliver to winners. 
 
Please bring a dish or drink to share. We need to come together. Most 
importantly, Candie has been consulted, and she wants us to, so come 
together for Candie! 
 
Hope to see you Sunday, 12-3, doors open at 11. The address is 
Cohasset Lightkeepers Cottage, 16 Lighthouse Lane, Cohasset, MA. 
 
So Proud to Be Your Chair, 
 
Beth 
 
Beth Young, Chair 
Eastern New England Chapter 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

Update on Candie's Condition 

 

Due to HIPPA and other privacy considerations, only general 
information can be shared. Candie has approved the following: 
 
Candie did well with her surgery yesterday. Her doctors say no more 
surgery is scheduled. 
 
They're taking tubes out from her. They are already discussing a move 
to rehab, likely on the Cape. 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 
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